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This is urgent. We need to take steps now to protect our children and future generations from the harmful effects of
climate change. That opportunity is presented to us in SB 557. It would empower the use of clean energy sources
such as solar and wind, and encourage improvements in energy use and conservation. If we invest in cleaner energy
today, it will create jobs, help the disadvantaged, and foster a better world and more robust economy for everyone.
We hope that Oregon will act to make this future a reality and pass SB 557 out of committee.

Thank you for your consideration.

D. Alison Wells
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